
    No         :   LTR-1000-200123 
 
    Da          te: 2018/06/03 
 
    Enc          l: Yes 

To: Mr.V. Aksenov WANO-MC Directorate  

 

Sub: World Nuclear Power Museum 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter No.MC-18/0643 dated 03 May 2018 on World Nuclear Power 

Museum, please find enclosed the completed questionnaire-form about the history of Bushehr 

NPP for further actions.  

 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  


